ASSOCIATED BRITISH PORTS
SOUTH WALES

NOTICE TO PORT USERS

NO 1 OF 2012

NOTICES REMAINING IN FORCE

The following notice is still in place with effect from the 1% January 2012:-

No 21 of 2011 — Road Closure - Roath Inner Lock Swing Bridge - Monday 19th
September for Approximately 12 Weeks

MARINE MANAGER, SOUTH WALES
Associated British Ports
Queen Alexandra House

Cargo Road
CARDIFF
CF104LY

5th January 2012

All ABP South Wales Notices to Port Users may be viewed on
www.southwalesports.co.uk

Owners, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the masters or
persons in charge of their vessels or craft.



